
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 4, 1995 

 

Mr. William Johnson 

Chief Archivist 

John Fitzgerald Kennedy Library 

Columbia Point 

Boston, Massachusetts 02125 

 

Dear Will: 

 

As I mentioned to you on the phone today, I am enclosing a list of the collections that we would like 

to examine in January as well as individual request forms for each of the donors.  To the extent that 

the collections are open in full, there obviously well be no need to contact the donors.  If you have a 

specific basis for seeking further information from us regarding some particular collections, please let 

me know and we will reconsider the appropriateness of requesting access at the present time. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

 

Enclosures 


